Special Village Board Public Hearing
October 27, 2020

     The Reedsville Village Board would like to invite all Reedsville Firemen, past and present, or anyone who is interested, to attend a meeting on Tuesday, October 27, 2020 at 6:30 pm to discuss the Firemen’s Park and Museum.  Meeting will be held at the Reedsville High School Gym, located at 340 Manitowoc Street, Reedsville, WI.    No decisions will be made at this public hearing.                                                        

     With the statewide public health orders in effect, this gathering requires physical distancing and the wearing of face coverings.   








Mary Jo Krahn








Clerk-Treasurer
